
CITY OF CLEARWATER 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PENNY FOR PINELLAS PROJECTS 

CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

Thursday, September 3, 2020 

6:00 p.m. 

 
 

A public hearing will be held by the City of Clearwater, regarding the Penny for Pinellas project list for 

fiscal years 2020/21 through 2029/30 totaling $130,580,000 to fund capital projects under the Penny for 

Pinellas plan.  

 

This hearing will be held using a communications media technology platform. Information on the different 

options for participation can be found at the following link: https://www.myclearwater.com/government/city-

departments/finance-budget/budget 
 

Significant changes to the plan include:  

 

Fire Engines/Ladder Truck Replacement – The replacement schedule for fire engines is being changed 

to advance the planned engine replacement from fiscal year 2021/22 to 2020/21. This results in the 

replacement of two engines in fiscal year 2020/21. 
 

Public Safety Vehicle/Equipment Facility – The funding for this project, which provides for construction 

of a facility to store oversized vehicles and equipment for both the Police and Fire department, is being 

postponed to fiscal year 2021/22. 

 

 

Interested parties may appear and be heard at the hearing or file written notice of approval or objection with 

the City Clerk prior to the hearing.  Any person who decides to appeal any decision made by the Council, 

with respect to any matter considered at such hearing, will need a record of the proceedings and, for such 

purpose, may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made, which record includes the 

testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be based per Florida Statute 286.0105. 

 

 

Rosemarie Call, CMC     City of Clearwater 

City Clerk      P.O. Box 4748, Clearwater, FL 33758-4748 

 

Individuals with disabilities who need reasonable accommodations to effectively participate in this 

meeting are asked to contact the City Clerk at (727)562-4092 or rosemarie.call@myclearwater.com 

in advance. 
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